A Board Retreat of the Marathon School Board was held on Saturday, February 15, 2020, in the MAES/MVA Library. The meeting was called to order at 7:02 AM by Board President Brian Gumtz. He led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Present were board members Gumtz, Knoeck, Klumpyan, Seubert and DeBroux, plus administrative staff Rick Parks, Dave Beranek, and Sarah Budny.

Written notice of this meeting had been posted and sent to the news media on Friday, February 7, 2020.

Motion by Klumpyan, 2nd by Seubert to approve the agenda. Motion carried.

The board discussed facilitator options and timeline information for the next District Strategic Long-Range Planning. Motion by Seubert, 2nd by Klumpyan to select Joe Schroeder Consulting. Yes – Knoeck, Klumpyan, DeBroux, Seubert, and Gumtz. Motion carried 5-0.

The board reviewed their 2019 District Goals attainment and discussed the updating of the goals for 2020. Information and ideas were shared and draft goals for 2020 will be brought to the next regular school board meeting.

A discussion was held regarding future plans for the land to the west of the high school. The board will continue to monitor the area.

Motion by DeBroux, 2nd by Seubert to adjourn. Motion carried. The meeting adjourned at 9:54 AM.

odi DeBroux, Clerk